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| January 10, 1983

i

Gentlemen:,

|

1 want to bring you up-to-date on our progress with the Kress Creek survey.

| Our crew was in the field from the 8th to the 17th of December, at which
time weather and the holiday season closed in. High water and, later, frozen
ground slowed the work, so there is still quite a bit to do. We plan to
complete the survey in the spring, probably in April or May, and will be in
touch with you then. The results should be ready a couple of months after
the field work is completed.

| If you have any questions, or wish to discuss the survey further, please
| contact Martin Schumacher (932-2514) or Carl Paperiello (932-2517) of this
i office. Thank you for your cooperation.

| Sincerely,

Original signed by
James G. Keppler

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
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